Thomas Fairchild Community School
Forston Street, London N1 7HA
Telephone: 020 7253 9469

tfoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid
Headteacher: Mr Matt Trahair

Friday 12th May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Class Photos

On Tuesday 16th May the children will have their year group photographs. These will be organised by Kittle
Photographic and you will receive information about how to order a photo later in the week.

This is a reminder that on Tuesday, and on all school days, children must wear the correct school uniform.
At Thomas Fairchild Community School we believe that wearing a school uniform gives pupils a sense of
pride and belonging within the school community. Each day, please ensure your child is wearing the correct
uniform as indicated below:

Pale Blue Polo-Shirt (with
or without school logo)

Navy Blue Thomas
Fairchild Sweatshirt or
Cardigan (with school
logo)

Navy Blue School Trousers,
Skirt or Pinafore Dress . l
Plain black shoes ‘ ‘
All our uniform can be purchased online from Mapac (scan the QR code below). Trousers, skirts, dresses
and shoes can be purchased from any clothing store or supermarket. If there is any reason why you cannot

purchase your child the correct uniform, please come and speak to the leadership team. We will be happy to
help.

Kind regards,
Matt Trahair
Headteacher




